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Which programme should I choose?  

 

I am working in a school office 
as an administrator or similar 
role 

I am working in a school as a 
school business manager (state 
or independent sector) or in a 
similar role (e.g. bursar, 
finance officer, HR 
officer/manager, office 
manager, head’s PA, etc.) 

I am working in a school as an 
experienced school business 
manager (state or independent 
sector). 
I may manage a small team of 
office staff & possibly other 
support staff. 

I am working as a senior SBM, 
probably in a large school, 
academy (primary/secondary) 
or MAT, or have strategic SBM 
responsibilities across several 
school sites. 

 
I want to develop and improve 
my general office admin skills 
and competencies.  
See our SAFC web page and 
flyer for details. 

 
I am mainly interested in the 
day to day operational ‘nuts 
and bolts’ of the SBM role. I 
want to develop or consolidate 
my SBM skills. 

 
I work closely with my senior 
leadership team on a daily 
basis and want to develop my 
management and leadership 
skills further as an SBM.  
  I already have a lot of 
experience in the day to day 
‘nuts & bolts' of the SBM role. 

 
I am a member of my  senior 
leadership team and 
contribute towards strategic 
business decision-making 
(strategic finances, measuring 
school performance, etc.). 

I am looking for a Level 3 
equivalent course (approx. 
similar standard to an ‘A’ 
Level). 

I am looking for a recognised 
Level 4 school business 
manager qualification to help 
with my professional 
development as an SBM (or 
similar) and to help me carry 
out my role more effectively. 
(Level 4 is a post-A Level award 
equivalent to HNC level). 

 
I am looking for a recognised 
Level 5 (equivalent to HND or 
foundation undergraduate 
degree level) school business 
manager qualification to help 
with my professional 
development as an SBM and to 
help me carry out my role 
more effectively. 

I am looking for a recognised 
Level 6 (degree level study) 
qualification to enhance my 
professional development as a 
senior school manager. 

I don’t want to study for a 
school business manager 
qualification (but might want 
to later on). 

   

 
I am able to commit around 4 
hours (on average) every week 
to my studies. 

I am able to commit around 6-
8 hours per week (on average), 
but possibly more around 
assignment periods. 

I am able to commit at least 6-
8 hours per week (on average), 
but more around assignment 
periods. 

I am able to commit around 8-
10 hours per week (on 
average), and more around 
assignment periods. 

 
Are you somewhere between 
SAFC and Level 4? Please call 
or email our expert team to 
discuss your needs further. 
 

 
Are you somewhere between 
SAFC and Level 4, or Level 4 
and 5? Why not email or call 
our expert team to discuss 
your needs further. 
 

 
Do you think you are 
somewhere between Level 5 
and Level 6? Please call or 
email our expert team to 
discuss your needs further. 
 

 
Somewhere between Level 5 
and Level 6, or Level 6 and 
Level 7? Why not email or call 
our expert team to discuss 
your needs further. 
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